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From: Christi OBrien [mailto:mhckobrien@yahoo.com] 
Sent; Tuesday, July 12, 2016 12:21 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy's Central Corridor Pipeline Case File with OPSB # 16-0253-GA-BLX 

Hello - I'm appalled to hear this pipeline is even being considered! NO WAY do I think this 
should run past my son's school! For God's sake there are enough things to worry about these 
days without worrying what could and eventually WILL, go wrong with a high pressure gas 
pipeline. 

PLEASE do NOT approve this thing!!!! 

Duke and their lobbyists trying to line your pockets should not sway you to put our 
neighborhoods in danger!!! I call on you to DO THE RIGHT THING!!! PLEASE!!! 

Thank you, *§- '"J. 

Christi O'Brien ^.. ^ - i 

IVly son attends Evendale Elementary .̂ '̂ ' oo '̂ r-. 
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